
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission 

Regular Meeting 

7:00 P.M. Monday, January 27, 2014 

           Town Hall Downstairs 

 
1.  The meeting was called to order at 7:03 PM.   Attending:  Enes 
Martineau (Chair), Susan Smith, Alexis Hussey, Laura Davidson, Nick 
Poppiti, Kim Hayman and Sandra Tremblay.    Absent:  Tammy 
Raymond 
 
  Guest: Casey Walsh  
 
2.  Motion  by Alexis Hussey, 2nd by Laura Davidson to accept the 
minutes of January 7, 2014.  Motion Passed. 
 Motion  by Alexis Hussey, 2nd by Laura Davidson to accept the minutes 
of November 25, 2013.   
Motion Passed.     
 
3.  Treasurer’s Report –  Motion by Alexis Hussey, 2nd by Kim 
Hayman to accept the Treasurer’s Report of November 30 2013.   
Motion Passed. 
 
4.  Public Forum – Casey Walsh, a student at Springfield College and 
majoring in Recreation and Sport Management visited our meeting as 
part of his internship. 
 
5.  Correspondence – none 
 
6.  Rec Coordinators report –  
a)  Sandra Tremblay reported on a meeting with Enes Martineau, Nick 
Poppiti, Joyce Okonuk, Darcy Battye, Gerry McCaw and Mr. Judd to 
discuss soccer fields at the Senior Center.   The group agreed we will 
keep everyone informed on the progress.   
 



Motion by Nick Poppiti to keep one porta potty at each field.  Any 
additional pottys will be funded by the organization requesting use of 
those fields.   2nd by Laura Davidson.  Motion Passed. 
b) Motion by Nick Poppiti, 2nd Laura Davidson to have  Line lime and 
paint no longer  will be purchased and paid for by the Recreation 
commission but by the Little League.  Motion Passed.  This motion will 
go to the BOS before being acted upon. 
 
7.  Ongoing Activities  
 

• Volleyball – season will start up in March 
• Basketball – evaluations will be done during picture day Feb 8th   
• Teen Dance – Enes reported 70 attended the last dance and all 

went well.  Chaperones are needed for the February 8th  dance. 
• Aerobics – Zumba continues but new activities are needed. 
• Pavilion – The high school boy’s basketball team would like to 

hold a fund raiser at the pavilion.  Kim Hayman will look into this 
and report back. 

• Tyler field – no report 
 

7.  New Business  
 

Laura Davidson requested the use of a soccer field for Spring Soccer.  No 
fields are available at present. 
 
H.  Meeting adjourned at 8:40 PM 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Susan H. Smith, Secretary 
 
 

 


